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lllinois Chamber Announces Selection of
Executive Search Firm

The Search Committee of the Illinois Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors is
delighted to share an update on our organizational leadership, including the upcoming
search for the Chamber’s next Chief Executive Officer.

After an extensive review of executive search firms, the Chamber has retained Koya
Partners, a Diversified Search Group company for this critical endeavor. The Search
Committee has a high degree of confidence that Koya will lead us through an inclusive
process that solicits comprehensive input from staff and important stakeholder groups.
Since its founding, Koya has conducted over a thousand C-Suite searches across the
United States and around the world.

Koya and our Board’s Search Committee have begun engaging with staff, partners,
community and business leaders to develop a profile for this next leader for the Chamber.
We look forward to sharing more in the weeks ahead as this process continues to take
shape.
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